
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Diana Montanez 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Record s Clerk 
Monday, August 9, 2021 8:26 AM 
'Diana M' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Increase in FPL rates 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/9/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 08986-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: Diana M <dmont49@gmail.com> 

Sent: Saturday, August 7, 2021 5:38 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Increase in FPL rates 

I ask you to please do not approve this increase in electricity. We in the Sunshine state pay enough on electric 
bills already. Such an increase will be very difficult for us to be able to deal with. 
Very specially seniors and all those below the poverty line will have difficult in paying these increase. 
Please do not approve this request from them. Think about all these people that will suffer from this change. 
Diana Montanez 
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